
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment - 16-0253-GA-BTX - Colleen Ziegert
Date: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 12:26:52 PM

Issue: Other

First Name: Colleen

Last Name: Ziegert

Street: 1621 Market Street 

City: Cincinnati 

State: Ohio

Zip Code: 45215

County: undefined

Phone Number: 5134449046

Email: Corkz54@icloud.com

Subject: Central Corridor Pipeline

Message: I’m writing to you because the pipeline Duke is proposing is going within 75 ft of
my home and closer to many others. Not only will it drive down our property values but is
dangerous to our community. Please look into this matter. We have heavy semi traffic on this
roadway and any leak would be catastrophic to say the least. Looking back at the one that
exploded in Kentucky my reaction time would only be 2 minutes before my house would be
leveled.. This pipeline is not a distribution line but a transition line benefiting no one in its
path. It is very dangerous to run such a line in a heavy populated area. We need your help.
Thank you for your time, Colleen Ziegert
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